
 

 

September 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian and Skier 
 
Sixth Form Ski Trip to France - 23 February 2019 to 2 March 2019 
 
I am writing to advise that the next payment of £285.00 for the ski trip to France is due by 28 September 
2018.  If you have already paid this instalment or have separate payment arrangements, please ignore 
this request.  However if this amount is still outstanding, please make payment via ParentPay as soon as 
possible. 
 
If this is the first time that your son/daughter has been skiing, the following articles of clothing will be 

required as well as their normal clothing: 

 

Waterproof gloves (two pairs preferably)  Ski Jacket 

Salopettes      Thick ski socks 

Neck warmer      Ski goggles or sunglasses 

Thermal layers     Sun lotion 

It is not necessary to buy these clothes and they can be hired for the week.  A recommended local 
skiwear hire company is ‘Glide and Slide’ and they are based in Otley.  Please contact them at 
info@glideslide.co.uk.  We are hoping that they will come to our Parent/Student meeting which will be 
held after Christmas. 
 
Please remember you son/daughter will need a valid passport and EHIC card to travel and these must 
both be valid up to and including the date of return to the UK. The quickest and easiest way to get an 
EHIC card is to apply online at www.dh.gov.uk/travellers.  Please can you now send me a copy of your 
son/daughter’s passport. 
 
Students are staying in multi-bedded rooms at the hotel and these will be allocated on arrival. 
 
If you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Regards 
 
Mrs T Collins 
Trips Administrator 
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